
 

 

 

Dear parent/guardian 

The Irish department in Newpark are delighted to announce the return of our Gaeltacht 
scholarships. In association with the PTA in Newpark and Coláiste na bhFiann we will be 
providing four scholarships to our students. To be in with a chance of securing one of these 
scholarships, students must complete the following – 

• Write a short piece on why they would like to attend the Gaeltacht 
• Attend a short interview in Irish 

The cost for the summer course is €950, however the student will only have to pay €400. This 
is remarkable opportunity for students. We encourage all our students to attend a Gaeltacht 
summer course. The Junior and Leaving cert now have 40% of the final grade awarded to the 
oral exam. We would also like to direct parents and students’ attention to the website for 
Coláiste na bhFiann. Here you will find information about the courses available as well as a 
nationwide organisation of youth clubs. These youth clubs are open to all students not just 
students of Coláiste na bhFiann courses.  

 

Please complete the form below and hand up to MS. NÍ LAOGHAIRE if you wish to apply for 
this scholarship. 

Closing date for application:  1st December 2016 

Interviews for candidates will take place before the end of term. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Name :  

Form group : 

Irish teacher : 

Parents signature: 

 




